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For Visit Fort Bragg Committee, Nov 18, Item 3A:

Thank you to the Idea Cooperative. I emailed them a while back about with some corrections to the Dining and
Shopping pages on the website. The corrections were made very soon after my email.

It took some work to find an email for the Idea Cooperative. I still think it would be good to have a “webmaster”
link on the website. Business listings on the website can go quickly out of date. An email link for a webmaster
would make it easier to submit corrections.

And while the graphics on the Events page are nice, an event calendar would make planning a visit easier.

Thank you,
John Kriege
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